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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 2:41 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190038-EI

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 2:39 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190038-EI 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 2:17 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 128894 
 
CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Scott Hall 
Telephone: (850) 375-9711 
Email: scottnpcola@gmail.com 
Address: 5255 Durango Circle Pensacola FL 32504 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Scott Hall 
Account Number:  
Address: 5255 Durango Circle Pensacola FL 32504 
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Gulf Power Company 
Details: 
I have learned that Gulf Power Company has announced an $8 per month "Storm Fee" for the next 5 years for all 
residents that they serve - whether in the Hurricane Michael area or not.  As a subsidiary of a multi-billion dollar 
corporation, I feel that this is the cost of doing business in Florida and they should not be allowed to leach off the 
general population that they serve.  
 
 
 




